

12th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are writing to inform you that we have started to see an increase in the number of COVID cases within our school community. This is not a cause for alarm however we wanted to share the latest guidance with you so that we can all work together to minimise the spread of infection.

The latest advice from the Government is as follows:

"For children and young people aged 18 and under who test positive for COVID-19, the advice is to try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for three days. This is because children and young people tend to be infectious to other people for less time than adults.

Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result are advised to try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for five days, which is when they are most infectious."

If your child is unwell with a temperature, please monitor them carefully and seek medical advice if you feel it is needed.

Parents of infant children will be aware from our letter last week that we have 2 children in our school with compromised immune systems, we would therefore ask you to be particularly vigilant if your child is unwell.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Bailey Headteacher



